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To Whom it May Concern,

I live on N Hancock St. and | would like to submit a comment in support of an agenda
item for this meeting (September 23 5:30pm Plan Commission). The item is "Alteration
to an approved PD(SIP) at 310-322 E Washington Avenue"

My comment is as follows:

"I support St. John's plan to create 110 units of affordable housing in my neighborhood.
The alteration to the original plan, removing two levels of parking, also has my support,
since it will allow St. John's to continue to build the affordable housing. The alteration
will reduce the construction costs and time. It will also encourage long term residents to

use public transportation instead of cars, greatly reducing traffic and air pollution in
Madison."

Sincerely,

Hazel Woodward
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